
 

 

 
 

To: All Louisiana and Mississippi Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From: WFG Underwriting Department 
Date: August 30, 2021 
Bulletin No. LA 2021-04, MS 2021-01 
Subject: Hurricane Ida & Coverage 

 

Our hearts and prayers go out to our friends and agents who were impacted by Hurricane Ida.  We ask 
each of you to please check in with your WFG agency representatives, just so we know you, your 
families and your teams came through Ida safely.   
 
Irl and David Silverstein came through the storm healthy and intact.  We understand that most of New 
Orleans is currently without power, internet or other reliable communications.  We expect both will 
have limited access to email or phone communications over the next several days, so their normally 
great response times may lag a bit.  
 
At WFG, we know that business and our support of our agents must go on even after a major 
catastrophe.  While Irl and David take care of their families and get back up to speed, other WFG 
underwriters have volunteered to cover your needs.  We ask that you send any underwriting emails to 
LaUnderwriting@WFGTitle.com. 
 
Please be safe. 
 
 
 

 

 
NOTE: This Bulletin is for the sole purpose of establishing underwriting positions and policies reflecting WFG 
National Title Insurance Company’s best business judgment. The information contained in this Bulletin is intended 
solely for the use of employees of WFG National Title Insurance Company, its title insurance agents and approved 
attorneys. Disclosure to any other person is expressly prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG National 
Title Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 
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